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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Agriculture
s, SUGAR REGULATORY ADMINISTRATION
oy Sugar Center Bldg., North Ave., Diliman, Quezon City
#=| Philippines 1101
/ TIN 000-784-336

MEMO-VIS-BAC-2020-Dec-018

NOTICE

In view of the scheduled system preventive maintenance of PhilGEPS 1.5, all Procuring Entities
were advised to temporarily post procurement projects through the PhilGEPS Temporary Posting
Tool during the period September 3-28, 2020 (PhilGEPS Advisory No. 3).

The procurement opportunity for the Supply and Delivery of 30 units Sugarcane Grabbers with
Excavators was posted in the PhilGEPS Temporary Posting Tool on September 8, 2020. After
publication, the “Php0.00” value appeared under the column for the Approved Budget for the
Contract instead of the amount of Php75,000,000.00. As a result, the Contract Amount cannot be
posted since it is not acceptable with the system to post a higher contract amount than the
Approved Budget for the Contract.

This Notice is issued for clarification that the “Php0.00” error occurred not only with the Sugar
Regulatory Administration - Visayas posting but also with other government agencies.

Done this 4% day of December 2020.

ATTY.IGNACIOS. SANTILLANA

Chairperson
egi ids and Awards Committee

shesagarong ANy
gotans na KIT

“A food-secure Philippines with prosperous farmers and fisherfolk”



